
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                                  Friday 12th May 2023 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 
 
A quick one this week as I can see there have been a lot of Dojo Posts. Despite the horrid weather, we had 
a great time this week celebrating Eurovision and hope you all enjoy the show from Liverpool tomorrow. 
 
A reminder that Prime drink is NOT allowed in school. We have pupils with allergies and medical conditions 
and this is not a safe or appropriate drink to have in school. All pupils should bring only clear plastic water 
bottles and we have a complimentary stock of these - please ask your teacher if you would like one. 
Monitoring drinks helps us ensure the safety of all pupils. 
 
Sensory friendly Uniform - might be worth looking at for September but sold out quite quickly last year. 
https://direct.asda.com/george/collections/easy-on-easy-wear-school/D28M110G1C3,default,sc.html 
Please remember that uniform is compulsory for all pupils except 6th Form and Rosen/Murphy. 
 
Pupils Stars - All those taking exams in the next few weeks. Try your hardest, be proud of your 
achievements and try to make some time for yourself. You are all amazing. 
 
Staff Stars - David T for his enablement of pupils and warm relationships with colleagues. 
Dawn is one of our Teachers of Tomorrow. This is an Outcomes First Group initiative where we support 
staff to become fully qualified teachers. She has moved very smoothly into her new teaching role. She has 
not only required the minimum amount of support, she has been extremely proactive in the role. She 
always has the best interests of the students at heart and didn't hesitate to volunteer come in on her rest 
day to support Zephaniah students with assessments. A true star indeed! 
Josh A - For supporting his colleague Bridie. 
Mark S - For being consistent and reliable with all the written aspects of his role and just 'getting on with it'. 
Lisa M who has the toughest job in the school, organising staff cover. She is the best. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 
 
Philippa Whipp 
Headteacher 

 

School Office 01953 888656 

 

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/ 
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                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup - continued 
 
HPV Immunisations 

 
Just a reminder that the Immunisation Team will be in school on Thursday 25th May 2023 to offer 1st and 2nd 
doses of the HPV vaccine to students in Year 8 and above. 
 
If you have not already done so, please complete the online form to Accept or Decline this vaccination for your 
child.  The link will close at 2pm on Wednesday 24th May 2023. 
 
https://imms.hct.nhs.uk/hpv/2022/norfolk/  
 
Please call the Immunisation Team on 0300 555 5055 option 2, if you have any queries. 
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